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To: Mayor Olson and City Council

From: Jason Bond, Assistant City Manager

Date:  October 28, 2022

Re:  Ratifying Approval of Ordinance No. 09-01-2022 (Zoning Map Correction)

Ordinance No. 09-01-2022 changed the official zoning map of Santaquin City. However, the map that was
attached to this ordinance included a mistake. An incorrect base map for showing the proposed changes
was inadvertently used. The issue with the zoning map was completely unrelated to the zoning changes
that were implemented by Ordinance No. 09-01-2022.

This change has been made in all associated documentation and it is recommended that the City Council
ratify approval to ensure that the correct map is used in the adopted ordinance.

Recommended Motion: “Motion to ratify approval of Ordinance No. 09-01-2022.”



